
From: Marazita, Gregory <Gregory.Marazita@marcumllp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 3:22 PM 
To: Rosemary Marino 
Subject: 2019 audit 
 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Rosemary –  
Please accept this email as confirmation that a separate management 
letter will not be required for our  
audit for the year ended June 30, 2019. 
 
Regards, 
Greg 
 
   
  
Gregory C. Marazita, CPA Profile  
Partner  
Marcum LLP  
555 Long Wharf Drive  
New Haven, CT 06511  
P: (203) 781-9720  
C: (203) 410-5200  
F: (203) 781-9601  
Gregory.Marazita@marcumllp.com  
  
  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed, and  
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under  
applicable law. If the reader of the message is not the intended 
recipient, or the employee or  
agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified  
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If  
you have received this communication in error, please notify us 
immediately by telephone at  
(631) 414-4000 or (212) 485-5500 and destroy this message.  
  
DISCLAIMER:  
This communication has been prepared for informational purposes only and 
is not intended to  
constitute advertising or solicitation. It should not be used or 
interpreted as tax or professional  
advice, unless otherwise stated. Those seeking such advice should contact 
a member of our firm.  
Transmission of this information is not intended to create, and receipt 
does not constitute, any  



client-firm relationship. Personal or confidential information should not 
be sent to our firm  
without first communicating directly with a member of our firm about 
establishing a client  
relationship. 


